ACTS OF THE PRIVY COUNCIL, p. 434 1

SUMMARY: The document below consists of two extracts from the Acts of the Privy
Council stating that on 12 June 1556 the Privy Council sent a letter of thanks to the 16"
Earl of Oxford, presumably in connection with some matter of the administration of
justice in Essex. The excerpt below is taken from Dasent, John Roche, ed., Acts of the
Privy Council of England, New Series, 32 vols., (1890-1964) at vol. V, p. 289.

RM: Letters of thanks

A letter of thanks to Sir William Drury and the rest of the Justices in Commission of
Oyer and Terminer in the county of Suffolk.

A like letter to th’ Earl of Oxenford.
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